
English 

This term in English we are reading: 

 

The Lion and the Unicorn 

 

These books are available online (YouTube), if 

you want to read along with us! 

 

Our writing is linked to these books- we will 

be learning how to write a playscript, a setting 

description and a letter.  

 

Please ask your child what our audience and 

purpose of these texts are. 

 

Spelling, grammar and punctuation is taught 

every day and is always linked in with our 

writing skills.  

Science 

This term in Science children will be learning about: 

Seasonal changes. 

How does technology help us to protect against certain 

types of weather? 

 

History 

This term, Year 2 will be learning about a 

The Great Fire of London.  

How far would The Great Fire of London 

spread today if it were to happen? 

 Art 

This term, we will 

exploring photography 

and drawing.  

 

How can the artwork of 

other cultures help us to 

understand them? 

 

Computing 

We will learn how use 

Microsoft PowerPoint 

and create our own 

simple presentations. 

 

How does PowerPoint 

help us share 

information? 
 

 

Music 

This term in music we learning to sing, 

play and perform the ‘Friendship song’.  

 

Are there certain songs that change the 

way we feel? 

 

PE 

Full kit is required Monday for PE, where we will be 

learning about net and wall games and team games. 

 

RE  

This term we will be exploring the Jewish religion.  

 

How do different cultures celebrate family times or 

special occasions? 

 

PSHE 

This term we will learn about 

keeping ourselves safe.  

How does technology help us when 

dealing with an emergency? 

 

Geography 

This term, we will use our prior knowledge to 

name the cities of the United Kingdom.  

 

How has London changed over time? 

 

 

 

DT 

This term, pupils will be exploring structures 

and shelters. 

What would an Anderson shelter look like 
in ‘Modern Britain’? 

 

 

.  

 

 

The Lion and the Unicorn. 

Year 2 – Term 6 
This is what your child will be learning in school. As always, we 

welcome your support and encourage you to talk and explore 

some of these with your child at home.  

Homework: 

Reading - all students are expected to read 4 times a week 

and ensure it is recorded in planners.  

Maths – all students are expected to complete this in their 

homework books.   

Spellings – Spellings will be tested weekly in their spelling 

books and to be practiced in their homework books. 

Maths 

This term in maths, we are learning about 

statistics and geometry, alongside recapping 

prior skills taught so far this year.   

Ask your child to show you a new piece of 

information they have learnt in Maths – can 

you solve their problem? We’d love to see – 

send us a picture on dojo! 

Please encourage your child to access 

TTRockstars and Sumdog – they are great 

programmes to reinforce learning. 

 

 


